
" As a super visual learner, I appreciate 
the fact sheets shared in the Family 

Institute website. When I spoke with a 
family who is newly involved in the DD 

system, I send a couple of the fact sheets 
to them. They loved them too. Kudos to 

you!" 
                                     - Kyoko C.


